NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN BALLSTON
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Ballston, County of

Saratoga, State of New York, will hold a Public Hearing on March 8, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom
conferencing to consider a variance application submitted by James Watson of EP Land Services,
LLC on behalf of George Hubschmitt, owner of Core Tech Industrial Corporation, pursuant to
Section 7 of Town Law #5 of 2020, Establishing a Moratorium on Certain Development in the
Town of Ballston for property located at 2A McCrea Hill Road.

The Zoom link is https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89886716390 or call 1-646-558-8656;
Webinar ID#898 8671 6390. Documentation for the request is available for review in the Town
Clerk’s office during business hours and on the Town website at
https://www.townofballstonny.org/1189/Town-Board.

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard via Zoom or by directing
written comments prior to March 8, 2022 to the Town Board, 323 Charlton Road, Ballston Spa,
NY 12020 or by email to: cgumienny@townofballstonny.org.

By Order of the Town Board
of the Town of Ballston
Dated: February 22, 2022

Carol Gumienny
Town Clerk
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